Angela Foster OQ)/! (ﬂ (7515

From: Hattie Klotz

Sent: 30 May 2018 14:20

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: RVR - Rother Valley Railway
Dear Sir,

I'am writing to express my concern over the proposed Rother Valley Railway expansion project, to build a line
between Robertsbrige and Bodiam, cutting directly through some magnificent and unspoilt countryside.

I grew up in the area and was very lucky to be able to explore much of it on horseback. It would be an environmental
and ecological crime to allow any railway line to bisect this countryside.

Please accept this email as a STRONG objection to any RVR plans.

Yours faithfully,

Hattio Klat>
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